
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Crowley/Village of Oak Park, 

 

I would like to thank you for considering a FuelMaster NJPA/Sourcewell purchase 

through our local distributor Stenstrom Petroleum Service Group. Stenstrom is the 

only AIM Certified distributor in Illinois and I am confident you will be in good 

hands with them.  

The wonderful thing about purchasing via the NJPA/Sourcewell program is the 

bidding/RFP requirement has already been done on your behalf. Sourcewell has 

already looked at pricing, quality, service, support and all of the things one would 

look at when going out to bid and awarded contracts to different manufacturers in 

various different industries. Syn-Tech Systems Inc, home of the FuelMaster has 

long been an NJPA/Sourcewell awarded contract.  With this contract the 

FuelMaster equipment pricing is pre-negotiated with a 10% discount and you are 

welcome to purchase this equipment via our local AIM certified distributor 

Stenstrom who will honor this pre-negotiated FueMaster equipment pricing.   

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me for any questions you may have.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Ron Zubairi | West Central Regional Sales Manager  
Syn-Tech Systems Inc. | Mobile: 815.354.0156 
Ron.Zubairi@myfuelmaster.com 
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